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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 10, 2012 

Reaction to HHS Contraception Regulations Compromise 

 

The Diocese of Charlotte is going to have to take a wait-and-see attitude concerning its 

reaction to the announcement today of a compromise by President Barack Obama as it 

relates to health care coverage of contraception. 

The Diocese of Charlotte, like many Catholic institutions, is self-insured.  

While there has been openness on the part of the federal government to respond to the 

concerns expressed by the people of the diocese, we must reserve judgment until we have 

details on the specifics of today’s announcement. 

 

The Most Reverend Peter J. Jugis, Bishop of Charlotte 
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